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Comments: As an avid snowmachine enthusiast, I have been blessed with the opportunities to see Alaska in all

of it's magnificent splendor from many venues. I have raised my children with that same awe and respect of this

beautiful place we call home.

I understand that there is a movement afoot by some, to restrict even further, the access to riding areas within

Church National Park. 

Words do not exist to convey my displeasure at the idea of taking away the opportunities for my grandchildren to

fall in love with Alaska the way I have and my children have. 

Never once, have I ever heard of snowmachiners trying to get skiers banned from an area! I know snowmobiles

are louder than skis, but to take away recreational opportunities from one class of outdoorsman, to cater to

another group's desires is fundamentally just wrong, especially when both could be easily accommodated.


